
 
May 18, 2018 

 

Association, American to Meet 
 

Brothers and Sisters, 

 

American Airlines recently changed course by contacting the TWU-IAM Association leadership 

seeking dates to discuss minor issues that remain open in our negotiations. The Association 

views all discussions between us and the company as important to achieving our goal of a 

tentative agreement. For this reason, the TWU-IAM Association Negotiating Committees have 

agreed to send a small group of committee members to meet with American Airlines on June 

11th  and 12th to discuss these outstanding issues.  

 

Regretfully, however, we are still in dispute. American Airlines management continues to 

disrespect Association members by refusing to negotiate the components of our contracts that 

will impact our lives and our families most of all. 

 

The Association’s priority is to reach a fair agreement with the industry’s most profitable carrier 

that brings true work protections, leads the industry in compensation, provides the retirement 

security Association members deserve, more fairly shares the profits we help generate, and 

preserves the healthcare choices brought to American Airlines through its merger with US 

Airways.  

 

Fraternally, 

 

Your Association Negotiating Committee 

 

Please Post On All TWU- IAM Bulletin Boards 

 

 

 
 

http://www.usaamerger.com/

